
 

Benjamin Flu Shot 30 Sec PSA 

Hello. I’m Doctor Regina Benjamin, former United States Surgeon General. 

This year, it’s more important than ever to get your flu shot. That’s because 

we’re at risk of getting both the flu and COVID-19 at the same time.  

I recommend everyone, age 6 months and older, to get their flu shot and 

remember your three W’s – wear your mask, wash your hands, watch your 

distance.  

For more information, visit Alabama-Public-Health-dot-gov. 

 

For more information, contact: Brandon Vaughn 

brandon.vaughn@adph.state.al.us / 334-206-2080 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The RSA Tower 201 Monroe Street Montgomery, AL 36104 

P.O. Box 303017 Montgomery, AL 36130-3017 


